
 

Strategic Plan 2019-2022 
Ottawa, Ontario – May 2, 2019 

The Honourable Geoff Regan, Speaker of the House of Commons, announced the launch 
of the House Administration’s Strategic Plan 2019–2022 today. The plan is available to 
the public on ourcommons.ca. 

The House of Commons Administration exists to support Members and parliamentary 
democracy. The new plan sets out the strategic priorities and direction for the House 
Administration over the next three years. It also renews its mission, vision and values to 
bring better focus to the Administration’s mandate to ensure that Members can easily 
and effectively fulfill their parliamentary functions in the Chamber, in committees, in 
their Hill and constituency offices, and abroad. 

The Board of Internal Economy—the governing body of the House of Commons—will 
ensure that progress against the plan is communicated through the annual Report to 
Canadians.  

Canadians are invited to learn more about the House of Commons, including about the 
Administration and the Members it supports, by visiting ourcommons.ca and following 
the House on social media. 

 
For more information:  

Heather Bradley 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 
613-995-7882  
heather.bradley@parl.gc.ca   
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